
 

Mrs. C's 3s  
April Newsletter 2025 

 
THINK SPRING!    

 
We are looking forward to spring like weather!  The rain will be wonderful, as we 
need it to make the grass green and the buds on the trees grow. But we request 
rain at night so we can feel the warm sun on our faces and hear the birds 
chirping.   I hope you can get outside and enjoy the beautiful spring weather. 

 
We are going to be very busy learning about caterpillars, butterflies, our earth 
and the last two letters of the alphabet. Our time in the threes is going by so fast, 
I cannot believe the school year is almost at an end. 

 

Things to know 
Please have your children wear a Coat/Jacket every day, it is very windy 
here in this wide-open space and we go out early in the morning, so it is still 
often chilly.   We can always shed layers as it gets warm! 
   
Who wants to have fun with Mrs. C at summer camp?? Don’t forget to look at 
the weeks and sign up. It’s going to be so much FUN! 

 

Important Dates in April 
 

April 4th  
April 9th    

April 14-21  
April 23      

 April 30  

 

Lil Sports 
Chapel 10am- join us! 

Spring/Easter break-NO SCHOOL 

Bible Buddies 

Spring Pictures 

 

SAVE THE DATE: May 21st 

 

Last Day of School – End of year program 

 

 

Summer Camp registration forms and all class calendars and newsletters are available 

on our website at TCNSK.COM-check It out! 

 


